
May 11, 2020 
 
Parents and Players of PTAA,  
 
The PTAA board continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation. As mentioned in our previous 
communications, we will follow the policies set by public health authorities and government, 
including the state’s phased approach for reopening.  
 
The board met tonight to discuss plans for the upcoming season. We are currently working to 
obtain clarity and guidance on what this means for youth sports and PTAA as our region moves 
to the yellow phase of reopening, and will send a follow up communication once we have more 
information. The board will work with the Penn Township Rec Board on a plan for proceeding, 
and will continue creating safety procedures in line with CDC guidelines to be followed once we 
are safely able to start the season. 
 
Thank you for your support. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply 
to this email. 
 
 
​Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 
 


